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‘Il be back..’ Those inimitable words with their distinctly Germanic enunciation
encapsulated a distant future when the six Terminator films were expected to have
melted away as Arnold Schwarzenegger sank gently into retirement. On the contrary, our
6th Year Physics class experienced the future this week when they visited the Irish
headquarters of INTEL in Leixlip. There our students visited an Al lab and were introduced
to some top secret projects in addition to generating images via Al prompts. Two female
electrical engineers inspired the Physics class with their description of their journey
through university to INTEL. Thank you to Mr Cullen for organised this electrifying visit.
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We were delighted to welcome parents of Second Years to a Coffee Morning
organised by our Parents’ Association Reps, Ms Karen Kavanagh and Ms Claire Tracey.
Thank you to Ms Penston and our Junior Choir, orchestra, trad group and soloists who
entertained our guests. Also a special thank you to our TY Catering Crew who
organised and hosted the event.
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YES Mentor Morning for. Broadway Beckons

First Years Our Transition Years are treading the boards in preparation for their musical
Our YES Mentors were impressed with debut in The Mermaid Theatre, Bray, on November 27th, 28th and 29th. Tickets
our First Years® entrepreneurial spirit are on sale through The Mermaid Theatre Box Office and are selling fast. This
today at our YES Mentor Morning in the week, our TYs also embarked on new modules as follows: 4A: Music, 4B:

Lecture Theatre. Thank you to Ms Sarah Journalism, 4C: Development Education, 4D: Sustainability Studies, 4E: Art and
4F: Finance. TYs are invited to join Model United Nations preparation with Ms
Hayes on Tuesdays at 4pm in the Lecture Theatre to ready themselves for the
upcoming MUN in Blackrock College in January 2025.

Emerson, Ms Emily Foley, Ms Michelle
Maguire, Ms Sheila Heavey, Mr Manus
Byrne and Mr Paddy Mohr. On
Wednesday 13th November, First Years
will have the opportunity to attend a
YES Whizzkids preparatory meeting
with Mr Eoin McDonnell where they will
examine the next steps in their
business venture. Thank you to Ms
Gleeson for organising this exciting
initiative.
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TYs were invited to attend a lunchtime talk with UCD

Sutherland School of Law in our Lecture Theatre
today. Thank you to Ms Shortt and Ms Brophy, our
Guidance Counsellors, who encourage our TYs to
attend these talks in preparation for making judicious §*
choices for Leaving Certificate.
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